WASHINGTON STATE
[JNIVERSITY Graduate School

MEMORANDUM

TO: Dorene Branson, Principal Assistant
Faculty Senate

FROM: Graduate Studies Committee
DATE: October 17, 2013
SUBJECT: Conjoint UCORE and Graduate Course

On Tuesday, October 15th, the Graduate Studies Committee approved the changes proposed by
the Electrical Engineering and Computer Science department. This change is to extend the
Professional Science Master’s in Electrical Engineering program to the Global Campus . Please
forward this to the Faculty Senate for appropriate approvals.
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